M G mall Yatindra Bahuguna <subahacs@gmail.com>

1 message
HOPE Admin <admin.hope@gqcin.org> Tue, May 2, 2023 at 8:34 AM
To: subahacs@gmail.com
Cc: hope_inspection@qcin.org
Dear DR. Y. M. BAHUGUNA,
Thank you for your interest in the entry level certification process.
Your healthcare organization SUBAH HOSPITAL has successfully been registered on our HOPE portal.
Healthcare Organization Platform for Entry Level Certification (HOPE) is a revision of NABH's current
certification process for entry level HCOs/SHCOs, successful completion of which will ensure quality
assurance of HCOs and SHCOs across the nation and will allow them to be eligible for NABH accreditation.

Please find the below mentioned login credentials to access the web and mobile application:

Username: subahacs@gmail.com
Password: FaS6*dMi

A temporary application number has been allotted to you i.e., TESHCO0/2023/23529

Please note it is compulsory to fill and submit the application form within a time period of 21 days.
In case, you fail to do so, your application will be deleted and you have to register again for certification.

In case of any queries, please contact HOPE at 1800-102-3814 or email us at hope@qcin.org
Best Regards

Team HOPE
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